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Harris, Helen J.

From: Weiland, Steve <Steve.Weiland@deo.myflorida.com>
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 1:22 PM

To: epalafox@alachuacounty.us; Bredfeldt, Erik A.

Subject: USR Systems One year extension

Attachments: A103 - USR Systems LLC 16-00140 - Extension Letter.pdf

Erik, Edgar,
USR Systems has requested a one year extension per their agreement sections 6(m). If approved please email me back
confirming approval.
City of Gainesville Resolution #2015-129
Alachua County Resolution #150492
Thank you,
Steve

Steve Weiland, FCCM

Bureau Chief of Compliance and Accountability
Division of Strategic Business Development
107 E. Madison Street, MS 80

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Office: 850-717-8961

Email: Steve.Weiland@deo.myflorida.com
www.floridajobs.org
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This email communication may contain confidential information protected from disclosure by privacy laws and is intended for the use of the individual named
above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, this is notice to you that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or any
attachment to it may be a violation of federal and state privacy laws. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email
and delete this message. Please note that Florida has a broad public records law, and that all correspondence to me via email may be subject to disclosure. Under
Florida law email addresses are public records.





